Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 Submission No. 387

From: wibowo77@iinet.net.au

To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: No to extension of Emergency Bill

Date: Thursday, 3 March 2022 1:06:06 PM

To whom it may concern,

| am writing to you as | do not agree with the proposal to extend the Emergency Bill. | do not
agree to the extension of the bill due to:

1. 99% who have had covid, have survived

2. When the boarders between NSW and Qld were opened and only vaccinated individuals
were able to come into Queensland; our covid cases went from O -2 cases to over five
thousand per day. From this it can be seen that the virus does not discriminate between
individuals who are vaccinated or not.

3. The majority of individuals who have died from covid, have had serious underlying medical
conditions

4. The median age of people who have died from Covid is 86 years old.

5. With the Emergency Bill in place, small businesses and many individuals are suffering due
to restrictions that are not necessary and provide no benefit to the community at large

6. Cases of covid per day are ever increasing even though our double vaccinated rate is
around 90%

7. Restricting individuals working within their specified areas of expertise i.e. nurses, doctors,
teachers etc, has no benefit to the community but rather, placed excess pressures on
those industry who already struggle with providing adequate number of staff and services.

Please do not allow the Emergency bill to be extended. There is no reason for an extension as
there is no emergency anymore.

Kind regards,

Linda Wibowo
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